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Here, Everyday,
Ready, On time
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A note from Mrs Bennett

I hope you all had a restful break and are feeling refreshed as we step
into the new half-term. With brighter days and the first signs of spring
appearing, it’s lovely to see the children back in school, ready to learn and
looking so smart in their uniforms. Thank you for your continued support
in ensuring they come to school dressed appropriately—it really makes a
difference!

World Book Day – Next Week!

We are excited to celebrate World Book Day next week! To mark the
occasion, children can dress up as their favourite book character or
choose to wear non-uniform if they prefer. In addition, we are
encouraging a book swap—each child can bring in up to three books to
trade with their classmates. This is a fantastic way to refresh their reading
material and share the joy of books with friends.

Thank you, as always, for your support. 

We look forward to a fun and engaging week ahead!

Attendance
Matters



Hardworker Award Golden Pupil Award Writer of the Week

RE Sophia M Joe S Isabelle G

RR Sonnie M Charlotte I Gabriele C

1K Michele M Freya G Scarlett H

1W Brody S Grace H Ralph H

2F Joseph F Violet M Keane M

2S Lilia G Hayden K Elijah D-B

3H Rowan L Maya M Jack M

3W Chloe S Joseph B Rosie M

4O Luca B Darcy C Bobby P

4W Jake H Dylan P Daniel P

5M Ted B Isla L Connor-Lee B

5R Sophie G Jack D-L Charlotte S

6C Star M Ruby S Kahlan C

6J Zach J Alanna C Heidi O
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Congratulations to...

Our students who received the following awards this week:
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We are super proud!



Thursday 6th March is World Book Day! To celebrate we’ll be facilitating a Book Trade
between children! Children should bring a book to swap (no more than 3 books). As this
will be a permanent swap, please make sure they are books the children are willing to
part with.

 

28TH FEBRUARY 2025 www.sherdleyprimaryschool.co.uk

World Book Day  - Thursday 6th March
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Sherdley Shares

If you are interested in any of the below, please contact the providers directly.


